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Club Information 

President: Don Bourdon 
Vice President:  Gary Pearson 

Treasurer: Seth Nagy 
Secretary: John Limbrunner 
Safety Officer: Chuck Byrd 
Field Marshall: Ron Miller 
Assistant Field Marshall:  Tony Triplett 
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,  

        & William Bradshaw 

 

A Note From The President 
 

I would like to extend a special thank you to 

Ron Miller, Seth Nagy, Vic Welland and Chris 

Roberts for their help with repairing the tear 

in the runway and getting the field in shape 

for our E-Fest. The field was in great shape 

for the fly-in and made a good first 

impression on our visiting flyers and 

spectators. We will be accepting nominations 

for club officers at this meeting. Please come 

and voice your choice to lead our club in 

2011. Elections will take place at the Nov 

meeting. 

Happy Landings. 

Don 

 

 
 

 

Next Meeting:  

The next club meeting is  

Tuesday, October, 19 @ 7 PM at the 

library. 

 

Meeting Agenda 

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda 

Oct 19, 2010 

Welcome Everyone 

Approve Meeting Agenda 

Approve Sep Minutes 

Approve New Member Applications 

Reports 

    Treasurer Report 

    Membership Report 

    Safety Report 

    Field Report 

    Intro Pilot Report 

Old Business  

    E-Fest Report 

    Scout Jamboree, volunteers welcomed to      
help man CAM booth 

New Business -- Club Officer nominations 

Announcements 

    Scout Jamboree, Shelby, NC -- Oct 23 



     Old Timer Fly-in, Gastonia, NC -- Nov 6      

                     

Monthly Presentation -- TBD 

Adjourn until Nov 16 at the library 

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD 

CAM Meeting Minutes 
 

CAM Meeting Minutes 
September 21, 2010 
 

Don Bourdon called the meeting to order at 
7:01 PM. 
The meeting’s agenda was approved as 

submitted. 
There was no August meeting and therefore 

no previous minutes to approve. 
New member applications – None 
submitted. 

Treasurer’s report – None submitted. 
Safety report – None submitted. 
Field report – The runway has a large split 

but the plastic underneath is keeping the 
water out.  The split needs to be repaired.   
Intro pilot report – None submitted. 

Old business: 
▪ None. 
New business: 

▪ Vic suggested that the publication for next 
years Speed Rally should begin in the next 
couple of months. 

▪ A recommendation for a pylon race at the 
flying field in January or February was made. 

▪ A Scout Jamboree will be held in Shelby on 
October 23.  We are looking for help from 
other clubs in order to provide Sims and 

construction of Delta Darts. 
▪ Nominations for club officers will take place 
at the next club meeting.  Open offices are 

President, Vice President, Treasurer and 
Secretary. 
 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:32 PM. 
        

A little humor from around the patch: 

 
Student Pilot: "I'm lost; I'm over a lake and 
heading toward the big E." 

 
Controller: "Make several 90 degree turns 
so I can identify you on radar." 

(short pause)... 
 
Controller: "Okay then. That lake is the 

Atlantic Ocean. Suggest you turn to 
the big W immediately ..." 
 

Be safe - John  


